
    Week Ahead : November 2, 2020 
 

Good evening Hamburg School community.  These are items of interest for the 
week of November 2nd, 2020. 

Remote Instruction ​: All students will receive virtual instruction November 2nd through 
November 4th.  There is no school on November 5th and 6th.  The school building will remain 
closed all week. 

P/T Conferences ​: Parent-Teacher Conferences are Monday and Tuesday.  If you haven’t signed 
up, please email your student’s teachers.  

Report Cards​ : Student’s report cards will be available for review on Monday, November 2nd. 
Parents can access their child’s grade report via the OnCourse Parent Portal. 

Google Academy ​: Hamburg’s Google Academy is now available on the Parent and Student 
tabs.  The next office hours are next Wednesday evening (Nov. 11th).  The link to the event will 
be posted to the school’s homepage on Wednesday.  

Lunches​ : Hamburg School will continue to offer lunches during the week of November 2nd. 
Meals must be picked up at the school from 11AM to 1PM on Monday (11-2) and Wednesday 
(11-4).  Families can use the link on the school website to ​or​ email Mrs. Bifano to request meals. 

Free & Reduced Paperwork​ : In an effort to support our students and Hamburg Families, we 
are asking parents to call or email Mrs. Murphy for free and reduced meal registration. 
Applications are available through the school.  Services and state funding are linked to these 
records, so please apply. 

Yearbooks​ : Yearbooks are still on sale.  Check the Digital Backpack to place your ​order​. 

Arrival Update ​: Parents / drivers should remain in their vehicles during student arrival.  School 
staff is available to assist students as they exit the vehicle. 

Dismissal Update​ : Hamburg School has adjusted our dismissal procedure; three grade levels 
were affected.  Classes will dismiss at 12:20, 12:25 and 12:30.  Details can be found on the 
Arrival / Dismissal ​document​.  

Scouts ​: There are flyers on the Digital Backpack for those interested in Brownies and Daisies. 
Events and membership information are listed on the flyers.  Register now to participate in their 
Fall Fun Days. 

 

More information on page 2 

 

http://hamburgschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Hamburg-School-Yearbook-2020-2021.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1k3M-p57qjB7zOxF2S9DzwiXUPfG2klmD5aCydR73Grg/edit?usp=sharing


    Week Ahead : November 2, 2020 
 

PTA News 

KidStuff Books​ : The KidStuff sale is over.  Please return any books if you aren’t planning on 
purchasing them.  

Candy Sale ​: Gertrude Hawk sale ends on November 11th.  

Holiday Wreaths​ : The Holiday Wreath Sale starts tomorrow.  Check the Digital Backpack or 
PTA Facebook page for ​details​.  

Holiday Bizarre​ : This year, students can shop for Hamburg PTA’s Holiday Bizarre virtually. 
Details​ for shopping are on the Digital Backpack or PTA Facebook.  

JOIN​ : It’s not too late to join the PTA.  Memberships start as low as $4.  Email 
hamburgPTA@gmail.com​ with inquiries.  

 

For additional information on these events, please check the school’s website and 
Digital Backpack.  

 

Have a great week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://hamburgschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/PTA-Annual-Holiday-Wreath-Sale.pdf
http://hamburgschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/PTA-Virtual-Holiday-Gift-Shop.pdf
mailto:hamburgPTA@gmail.com

